INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY
DISTRICT DIRECTOR

1100 COMMERCE STREET

DALLAS, TX 75242-0000

pate: DED02 1991 Employer Identification Number:
e 48-1022361
Contact Person:
~ SHARI FLOWERS
GREATER WICHITA COMMUNITY Contact Telephone Numper:
FOUNDATION (214) 767-3526
151 NCRTH MAIN

WICHITA, KS 867202
Cur Letter Dated:
September 24, 1986
Adcencem Applies:
No

Dear Applicant:

This modifies our letter of the atove cate in which we stated that you
wculd be treatea as an organization which 1s not a private founcation un+tii
the expiration of ycur acvance ruiing pericg.

Your exemet status uncder section 50i(a) of *he Intermal Revenue Code as an
crganization described in section 501{c){3) is $2177 in ef+ac:. Basec ¢cn i
inTormation ycu submitied, we have ceterminec that ycu are not a privats
feundation within the meaning ¢t section 5C8(a) oF tne ccce decause you ares an
crzanszaticon ¢f tne Type cescrisec in section 509(aj(:) ang TT0(03(13(A)Y(vi ).

Grantcrs ang contributers may rely cn this ceterminarticn unijess the

¢ Internai Revenue Service nubiisnes ncTice To the contrary. However, iT yeu

lose your section 509(a)(1) status, a grantcr or coniriobuter may not reiy on
this determination if he or she was in nar+ responsible for, cr was aware of,
the act or failure to act, or the substantial or mater-a: change on the part of
tne organization that resuited in your ioss of such status, cr iT he or she
acguired xnowiecdge that the Intsrnal Revenue Service nhac given notice that veu
wouic no ionger ze classified as a section 5Cs(a)(1) organizazion.

I? we nave indicated in the heading of this letTer that an acdcencum
acpiies, the adcdencum enclicsed is an integrai part of this letzer.

Because this letter could heip resoive any questions abcut your grivate
foundation status, piease keep it in your permanent records.

We have sent a copy cf this letter to ycur regresenta:ive as indicatec
N your power of atiorney.
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GREATER WICHITA COMMUNITY

If you have any questions, piease contact the person whose name and
telephone number are shown above.

Sincerely vours,

0.R.59

Gary Q. Booth
District Director
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